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10 August 2021 
 

 
Dear Pineville Family, 
 
We are so glad to be back in school and learning together!  As you might have heard, 
Governor Beshear has issued an executive order that requires all persons on school 
campuses to wear a mask while indoors or on a bus.  That order includes all students, 
Pre-K through 12th grade, faculty and staff, and visitors to the campus. 
 
We look forward to having you in the building tomorrow, but things will look a little 
different. While this may be difficult for the first few days, we know that our students 
learn better in person, and we are grateful for the opportunity to have our students in 
our building.  
 
Please work with us and know that we will try our best to do what we can to continue to 
have school and keep learning going. We appreciate the opportunity to serve you and 
your family. Please continue to keep an eye on our website and Facebook page for 
updates.   
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out at 606-337-5701 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Russell Thompson, Superintendent 



Pineville Independent School 
“Standard of Excellence” 
401 W. Virginia Ave. 

Pineville, Kentucky 40977 

Phone  606.337.5701  Fax   606.337.4395 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 


